

大切なお客様へ

ハンバーガーバンズ規格変更のお知らせ

平素より TGI フライデーズにご愛顧を賜りまして、まことにありがとうございます。 この度、ハンバーガーバンズの規格が変更となりますことを下記の通りお知らせいたします。

【味の変更】

たっぷりの卵とバターを使用した従来の『ブリオッシュバンズ』から、TGIフライデーズ・新オリジナルブレンドへの変更により、これまで以上にモッチリとした食感の小麦の香りが楽しめるハンバーガーバンズへと進化します!!

また、アレルギー原料の使用削減への取組みから、卵や乳製品の使用をとりやめたことで、これまで以上に多くのお客様にお楽しみいただけます。

【一時的なサイズの変更】 対象期間:2022年8月6日~2022年9月下旬

世界的な新型コロナウィルスの影響により、生産工場の移転をさせていただく運びとなりました。 上記に伴い、一時的ではございますがこれまでの規格との変更がございます。 お客様におかれましては、何卒ご理解の程、お願い申し上げます。

まだまだ新型コロナウィルスによるご不安やご心配が多分に残る中ではございますが、大切なお客様、そして従業員の安全を第一と考え、TGI フライデーズは今後も引き続き感染症防止策に尽力させていただきます。

「日常から離れた、記憶に残る経験」をすべてのお客様にご提供することを常に目指し、ご来店時よりも少しでも元気になっていただけます様、今後 も取り組んでまいります。

Dear Valued Guests

Thank you for your continuous support on TGI Fridays. Due to the influence of COVID-19 Pandemic, the specification of our burger buns will be different as explained below.

[Flavor]

Will be changed from "Brioche Buns" which uses plenty of egg and butter, to the "Fridays Original Blended Buns", which has more fluffy texture and aroma of flour. Also, with our effort of taking out eggs and dairy products, which are allergens, allows more guests to enjoy our burgers.

[Temporally Change of Size] August 6th to the End of September

Due to the influence of global pandemic of COVID-19, we have changed the factory of our burger buns. Following this change, the size specification of the buns will be temporally different from how it used to be.

We apologize for any inconvenience, and thank you for understanding.

The threat of new variants of COVID still remains in the society, so we prioritize the safety of our valued guests and employees, and will keep working on preventive measures of infection. Our aim is always to serve up the "out of the daily life memorable experience", and to make our valued guests leave happier than when they come in.

最新情報等は WEB でお知らせいたします。

The most updated information can be found in our official website.

